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Example Letter to Parents Requesting Personal Asthma Action Plan (PAAP)- This letter can be used where consent for the emergency inhaler has already been given but there is no Personal Asthma Action Plan in school. Where consent has yet to be obtained, please see the example letter for consent which also requests parents provide a copy of the PAAP. 

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing as you have informed school that your child has Asthma. To help us to keep your child safe and understand more about their Asthma we request that you provide school with a copy of your child's Personal Asthma Action Plan. This is sometimes also called an Asthma care plan. This plan should be formulated at your child's Annual Asthma Review appointment at the GP Practice or with the Asthma Specialist Nurse if they attend hospital for management of their Asthma. If you do not have a copy of this, then please ask your GP practice or specialist nurse for one. 
You can find out more about Asthma including Personalised Asthma Action Plans at www.asthma.org.uk. Find out more about Asthma Friendly Schools in Humber and North Yorkshire at www.hnyhealthiertogether.nhs.uk 

Best wishes
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